
ASSETT Student Technology Consultant 
(Undergraduate Student Hourly Position) 

 
Do you think you could improve the student classroom experience? The Arts and 
Sciences Support of Education Through Technology (ASSETT) team is looking to hire 
Student Technology Consultants (STCs). A Student Technology Consultant enjoys 
diving into problems faculty and students are facing in the classroom, learning about 
what technologies would be able to help, and sorting through that information to 
recommend the best course of action.  
 
Student Technology Consultants are a student perspective for Arts & Sciences faculty 
who are interested in leveraging technology to provide the best educational experience 
for their students. Typically, an STC discusses the classroom objectives with interested 
faculty member on a one-on-one basis, strategizes ways of meeting those objectives, 
and demo applicable technology tools to decide which is right for the job.  The Student 
Technology Consultant may then provide in-class support or otherwise instruct faculty 
and students on how they should use that tool. 
 
STCs are also trained to assist the Visualizing Instructional Practices Service (VIPS) by 
observing classes to collect objective observation data.  Finally, the Student Technology 
Consultants support the ASSETT mission by helping ASSETT staff with various 
education and technology-related projects. 
 
This is an undergraduate hourly position for 8-10 hours per week, starting at $15 per 
hour. 
 
The ideal candidate will have: 
 

• The ability to notice, diagnose, and provide solutions to classroom problems 
• Strong interpersonal skills 
• The ability to work independently and within a team 
• Strong verbal and written communication skills 
• The ability to learn new technologies quickly 

 
Having experience with media communication—writing articles, video editing, 
podcasting, digital literacy, digital identity, and web design—is a huge plus. 
 
If this seems like a good fit, please send your resume and a one-page cover letter 
explaining why you’re interested to Matara Hitchcock at 
matara.hitchcock@colorado.edu. Applicants are highly encouraged to review the STC 
webpage and student support resources. These positions will have in-person and 
remote components and are open until filled. 
 


